
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 
A lovely day at The Channon for Harmony Day last week. Students had 
lots of fun with different activities to explore diversity and inclusion. 

  

Just a reminder that 
Daylight Savings ends on 
Sunday 2nd April, when 
clocks will go back 1 hour. 

 

Tomorrow I will be away at a principals meeting. Mrs Lord will be on 
class. Students will have a special breakfast tomorrow. 

Canteen - Friday 31st March 

• Hotdogs 

• Toasted ham and cheese sandwich - $5.50 

• Toasted tomato and cheese sandwich - $5.50 

 

Regards 

Alison Bath 

Principal 
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          Coming Up 

Wednesday 29 

Special Breakfast 

 

Canteen on Friday 

Easter Hat Parade 

Thursday 6 April 

 

Easter Holidays 

ANZAC DAY 

School returns 
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